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Alisher Musinov,
 
This email is to confirm that yesterday at your scheduled Legislative Hearing we were unable to
reach you, and your voicemail box was full so we could not leave a message. The matter will be
referred back to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, April 19, 2022 via phone between 9 and 11 am.
 
If we are unable to reach you that day the recommendation will be that the assessment is approved
in full.
 
Please note the incoming number from the City shows up as 612-315-7905 so please make sure to
answer.
 
You are always welcome to submit written testimony to be discussed at the hearing if you don’t wish
to speak in person, just send it to me to attach to the record.
 
Thanks,
Joanna
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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